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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, 

Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, Dublin 22

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Friday 6 May 2022 11:43 
To: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 
 
This application has no impact on Public Lighting and as such I have no comments.  
Regards,  
Gráinne 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 3 May 2022 10:56 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 
 
 

Please see attached.    

Kind Regards  
Michelle  


